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	Media_Release_Text_1: Meeting on Tom Clements Homicide Investigation

The Sheriff’s Office appreciates meeting with members of the Governor’s Office to discuss the Tom Clements Homicide which remains open at this time, despite what some media outlets have reported.

On June 7, 2016, the Sheriff’s Office sent out letters to all the agencies involved with the Tom Clements Homicide Investigation.  This letter was to inform them of our intent to begin the process of closing out the investigation.  The process will be lengthy and take time.

A copy of the June 7th letter has been attached to this Media Release.
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